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TO: MEMBERS OF THE SPECIAL COMMITTEE ON REVIEW OF HIGHER 
EDUCATION FINANCIAL AID PROGRAMS 

FROM: Terry C. Anderson, Director 

RE: Council Consideration of Committee Report 

DATE: April 27, 2011 

The Joint Legislative Council will be considering the report of the Special Committee 
on Review of Higher Education Financial Aid Programs on Wednesday, May 4, 2011, in 
Room 412 East (the Joint Finance Room), State Capitol, Madison.  The meeting 
is scheduled to begin at 8:30 a.m.  An agenda is enclosed for your reference. 

Representative Joan Ballweg, Committee Chair, will present these materials 
previously sent to you: 

1. Proposed Report to the Legislature, No. 2011-03, Legislation on Review 
of Higher Education Financial Aid Programs. 

2. WLC: 0052/2, relating to the Minnesota-Wisconsin student reciprocity 
agreement, the Wisconsin higher education grant, and making an appropriation. 

3. WLC: 0064/2, relating to enrollment requirements for recipients of talent 
incentive program grants. 

4. WLC: 0065/3, relating to the Wisconsin higher education grant program, 
tuition grant program, Lawton minority undergraduate grant program, minority 
undergraduate retention grant program, and making appropriations. 

5. WLC: 0076/2, relating to creating a commission on financial aid consolidation 
and modernization. 
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This meeting of the Joint Legislative Council is to consider the recommendations of 
several Special Committees, including the Special Committee on Review of Higher 
Education Financial Aid Programs.  Traditionally, the Joint Legislative Council has not 
taken public testimony at their meetings.  You are, of course, welcome to attend to observe 
the presentation.  We are unable to reimburse Public Members for expenses since it is not a 
meeting of the Special Committee.  We will notify you of the action taken by the Council on 
the Special Committee’s recommendations. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Dan Schmidt, Scott Grosz, or 
Anna Henning at this office. 
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